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225 N Beaumont Road, Suite 240
Prairie du Chien, WI  53821

608-326-0223 / 608-326-0224

608-326-0226 (Fax)

800-947-3529 (TTY)


January 6, 2012

Dear Clergy,


Enclosed is information about an upcoming free seven- week program for parents and youth ages 10 -14.  As you know, the middle-school age is challenging for both youth and parents.  This program really works at helping parents set limits and yet show love.  Youth topics include having goals and dreams, appreciating parents, dealing with stress, following rules and handling peer pressure.  The sessions are designed so that each night begins with a meal.  Youth and parents then meet separately with a trained facilitator and then together as a family for directed activities.  What fun they have together!  Child care is available for younger siblings.    The program begins on Tuesday, January 20th   at the Crawford County Administration Building in Prairie du Chien.    It is being facilitated by UW-Extension and Family Resource Center.  To register or for more information, families can call Jane Schaaf at 326-0223.  


We appreciate you sharing this flyer and information with families you think may be interested. 


Sincerely,

              Jane Schaaf

              Family Living Agent
UW-Extension provides equal

opportunities in employment and

programming including Title IX and ADA.
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